
Fairhaven  dealing  with
multiple  B&E  attempts  and
breaks into vehicles in town
center
“There  have  been  multiple  B&E  attempts  and  breaks  into
vehicles (unlocked) in the area of Fort Phoenix and the center
of Fairhaven.

Our officers and detectives are working on catching this crook
in the act but need your help! If you have any information
regarding this male’s identity, please call Fairhaven Police
Detectives at 508-997-7421 and press 5.

If you have video cameras with footage of a suspicious person
we are interested in that footage.

As  always,  thank  you  to  our  community  for  your  help  and
support!”-Fairhaven Police Department.
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